July 6, 2020

Eric Babson
babson@math.ucdavis.edu
1094 Cragmont Avenue
Berkeley CA, 94708

Dear Mr President:

I am concerned about fall classes. Your COVID actions appear de-
signed to kill as many people as possible. You have frequently downplayed
the dangers, usurped the limelight from medical experts, delayed testing
(maybe for profiteering by your son), moved to limit employer liability to
force unsafe work and allotted medical equipment for political gain. Univer-
sities are now finalizing fall plans in the face of essentially no guidance and
rapidly changing information from the sudden expansions of coronavirus
around the country to the outbreaks at UW last week. Some are keeping
classes virtual and others working out a mix with in person classes. Today
ICE acted to upend these plans and force unsafe classes by threatening to
deport foreign students whose classes remain virtual.

Please assure me that you will abolish ICFE.

I am very proud to be a US resident and a large part of that derives
from our international universities.

Sincerely,
Eric Babson



